
forest service seeks comments
chugachchurach national forest supervisor

dalton du lac is requesting public
comments on issues associated with
planning land and resource manage-
ment projects in eastern and danagetanagesouthern
prince william sound

after a delay to work on the kenai
beetle epidemic the forest service is
refocusing its attention on proposed
activities within the 270000 acres bet-
ween valdez and cordova known as
the gravina managementment area con-
current

managementmanafementManafewith pplanningnn ing for the
370000 acre big islands management
area the bibig islands include mon-
tague Hinchinhinchmbrookhinchinbrookbrook hawkins and
green islands

many people provided valuable
comments to help us with the gravina
management area analysis in 1986

du lac said we are now seeking
new local issues that will help us get

back on schedule
du lac is asking the public to com-

ment on projects such as construction
of a total of seven anchor buoys or tent
platforms 20 fisheries habitat im-
provementprovement structures construction of
two cabins and a timber sale offer of
up to 36 million boardfeetboard feet in the big
islands and on offer of up to 20 million
boardfeetboard feet in the gravina area coor-
dinationdi with adjacent landowners and
other resource managers in these areas
will be a major consideration

comments concerns or oppor-
tunitiestuni ties for management activities
within the gravina area and the big
islands area should be mailed to
USDA forest service chugachchurach na-
tional forest employees kurt nelson
PO box 280 cordova 99574 or
erin bronk 201 east ninth ave
suite 206 anchorage 99501


